
 

 

Harvest Festival 
 

Could you please donate a packet of non-perishable 

food eg pasta, noodles, tinned food, soups, teabags 

etc. for our Harvest Festival, which will be held on  

Friday 22nd October at 11am in St John’s 

Church.  We will be putting these parcels of food 

together and donating them to the most needy within 

our local community; donations would be greatly 

appreciated, please send them into school either on 

or before Friday 22nd October. 
 
 

                                                
 

 

 

Many thanks for your kindness. 
 


